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I am writing to express my concerns about the plan to build 155 houses in the Nether
Yeadon Conservation Area at Gill Lane, Yeadon.

This is a relatively small strip of green land within a large area of urban sprawl and
retaining it as such is important for present and future generations. Historic England has
rated the house building plan as unsound.

The local area does not have the infrastructure to cope with extra housing. The adjacent
A65 is already heavily congested with long queues past the site for much of the day.
Public transport is poor, with long journey times to Leeds and Bradford, and schools are
near or at capacity.




